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Absence 

Please remember to call the 
office on 01422 831971 to 

report a pupils absence. This 
should be done on the 1st day 

of absence and all 
subsequent days. 

 

Fun Fundraiser for Children in Need  

It was an exciting day in school this Friday  as we celebrated Children in Need.  The 40-year-old 

charity helps ensure every child in the UK is safe, happy secure and gets the opportunities needed to 
reach their full potential.  

To help fundraise for the charity’s appeal, pupils and staff came dressed in yellow and spotty clothes 

for a £1 donation.  

In Mercury class they watched the last few minutes of Joe Wicks 24 Hour exercise non-stop for 

Children in Need, wiggled their Pudsey ears and did a silly dance . Some children also designed their 

own Covid-19 Pudsey bear t-shirt, which we were all very impressed with!  

In total we raised £75.90. Thank you to all the parents, children and staff members who contributed, 
this is a fantastic achievement and can make a huge difference to someone’s life.  

 

Anti-Bulling  Week -WC 16 

November  

Learning About Road Safe-

ty -W/C 16 November  

Individual School Photo-

Tuesday 17 November  

Odd Sock day  -  Friday 20 

November 

Allergy Awareness Week-W/

C  Monday 23 November  

Key Dates 

Advent and Christingle -WC  

Monday 30 November  

Human Rights Week -W/C 

Monday 07 December  

Christmas Jumper Day-W/C 

Monday 14 December  

Keeping safe over the  holi-

days  -W/C Monday 14 De-

cember  

 

Christmas Dinner-

Wednesday 16 December 

Close –Friday 18 December  



Applications for Reception 2021 
 
The application process for children who are due to start primary school in September 2021; that is 
children born between 1 September 2016 and 31 August 2017, can apply for their child ’s Primary School 
place from Thursday 19 November 2020. Please follow the link to the leaflet on the school's website for 
further information:  https://stpeters.trinitymat.org/about-us/admissions/   
 
If your child is a Calderdale resident, you  will need to apply for a school place online 
at www.calderdale.gov.uk/admissions.  You can view or amend the online application throughout the 
preferencing period from 19 November 2020 until 15 January 2021.   

Remembrance Day 2020 

 

On Wednesday, each class had an assembly and 2-minute silence to 

remember all the servicemen and women who have died in war. Different 

activities took place across the school to remember Armistice Day and the 

end of WW1. In Earth class pupils created some fantastic poppy painting.   

 

Despite the new national lockdown, education facilities are to remain open. We would like to remind 

you that school continues to be a safe place and we are in line with all the guidance provided.  

For up-to-date information on Coronavirus guidance in schools please visit https://www.gov.uk/
government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/guidance-for-full-opening
-schools  

Coronavirus Information  

Earth  Emily D -for doing really well with her 
phonics  

Mars  Eddie B—for her fantastic writing skills 
and always trying her best 

Saturn Benjamin B- for having a much 
improved attitude towards his school work and 
giving EVERYTHING a good go before asking 
for help.  Keep up the hard work Benjamin  

Trinity Academy St Peter’s Awards 

Jupiter  Declan S– for improving his handwriting  

Mercury  Kayden S- for his excellent retrieval and 
thoughtful inference work in Guided Reading.   

Venus  Lexi H—for working hard and engaging 
really well in all her lessons  
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